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February , 2021


 
President and Members
City Council
City of Pittsburgh


RE:  ZUZU CIRCLE STREET DEDICATION
	                                                                                                


Dear President and Members of City Council:


     	Attached is a proposed Resolution for the dedication of parcel (3-N-239), Zuzu Circle in the 3rd Ward, 18th Council District, as shown on the attached plan. A copy of the request is also attached. 

Bailey Park Partners LP, owners of Lot and Block 3-N-239, submitted a request to dedicate Zuzu Circle to the City of Pittsburgh, for public highway and utility purposes. 

	 

Your favorable approval of this proposed Resolution is hereby recommended.

		Sincerely,
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		Karina Ricks
		Director
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